

Huntington Union Free School District

"A Tradition of Excellence Since 1657"

Kitty R. Klein

District Director of Guidance and Testing, K-12

November 27, 2018

RE: CAP AND GOWN ORDERS

Dear Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2019:

Enclosed you will find a graduation cap and gown order form which is to be completed at home and returned to school. Please enter all of the information indicated, except for the weight and home room number. It is not necessary for us to know your child's weight.

Students should wear comfortable shoes on the day of graduation (please consider heals or flats when taking your height measurement). The cost of the cap, gown, and tassel is \$24.00. Late orders will be subject to an additional \$10.00 charge. Students who require financial assistance are encouraged to see their school counselor or myself to see if they qualify for a fee reduction. Additional tassels or replacements for lost tassels may be purchased for \$6.00. Each student will be required to submit a check or money order made payable to **Huntington HS Class of 2019**. Please note that students will not be permitted to participate in graduation without a cap and gown.

The commencement date for the 2018/2019 school year is **Friday**, **June 28**th at 6:00 p.m. Students should be aware that all outstanding obligations must be satisfied before caps, gowns, and diplomas are distributed. This includes textbooks, library books, and athletic equipment that have not been returned to the school, as well as fines, assessments for damages, etc. Please speak with your son/daughter regarding these important matters.

The attached form, as well as payment, must be either dropped off or mailed to the address below by Friday, $January 4^{th}$, 2019.

Ms. Desiree Wallace Huntington High School Guidance West Oakwood & McKay Roads Huntington, NY 11743

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call my office. I may be reached at (631) 673-2101. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Kitty Klein

District Director of

Guidance and Testing, K-12



Huntington Union Free School District

"A Tradition of Excellence Since 1657"

Kitty R. Klein

District Director of Guidance and Testing, K-12

27 de Noviembre 2018

RE: PEDIDOS DE TOGA Y BIRRETE

Estimados Padres / Tutores de la Promoción de 2019:

Adjunto encontrará un formulario de pedido de toga y birrete de graduación que se completará en casa y devolver a la escuela. Por favor, complete toda la información indicada, excepto el peso y "homeroom". No es necesario para nosotros saber el peso de su hijo/a.

Los estudiantes sólo se les permitirá llevar zapatos cómodos en el día de la graduación (por favor tenga esto en cuenta al tomar su medida de la altura). El costo de la toga, birrete y borla es \$24.00. Órdenes tardías estarán sujetas a un \$10.00 cargo adicional. Los Estudiantes que requieren asistencia financiera son animados a ver a su consejero escolar oa mí mismo para ver si califican para una reducción de tarifas. Borlas adicionales o remplazos de borlas perdidos se pueden comprar por \$6.00. Se requiere que cada estudiante presente un cheque o giro postal a nombre de **Huntington HS Promoción de 2019**. Tenga en cuenta que los estudiantes no se les permitirán participar en la graduación sin toga y birrete.

La fecha de ceremonia para la promoción del año escolar 2017/2018 es el Viernes, 28 de Junio a las 6:00 pm. Los estudiantes deben ser conscientes de que todas las obligaciones pendientes de pago se deben cumplir antes de que la toga, birrete y diploma se distribuyen. Esto incluye libros de texto, libros de la biblioteca, y equipo deportivo que no se han devuelto a la escuela, y así como multas, evaluaciones de daños y perjuicios, etc. Por favor, hable con su hijo/a con respecto a estos asuntos importantes.

El formulario adjunto, así como el pago, deben ser entregados o enviar por correo a la siguiente dirección, antes del Viernes, 4 de Enero 2019.

Ms. Desiree Wallace
Huntington High School
Guidance West
Oakwood & McKay Roads
Huntington, NY 11743

Si usted tiene alguna pregunta, por favor no dude en llamar a mi oficina. Puede llamar al (631) 673-2101. Gracias por su cooperación.

Atentamente,

Directora del Distrito de Orientación, K-12